
    
    

 
   

 
    

 
 

  
  

   
    
   
  

   
 

    

 
  

 
    

  
 

  
 

   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

20 Communications were received from June 2, 2023 3:16 p.m. to 
June 5, 2023 1:01 p.m. with text similar to the following: 

Dear Deputy Mayor McKelvie and members of City Council, 

I am writing in support of implementing the 8.6 centreline kilometres (km) of new 
bikeways across the city within the following five projects: 

- Bloor Street West: Runnymede Road to Resurrection Road (cycle tracks, 
Ward 3 and 4) 

- Bartlett-Havelock-Gladstone Cycling Connections project (Ward 9) 
- Cabbagetown Cycling Connections project (Ward 13) 
- Sheppard Avenue: Clairtrell Road to Leslie Avenue (cycle tracks, Ward 17) 
- Superior Avenue: Lake Shore Boulevard and Stanley Avenue (cycle tracks, 

Ward 3), part of the Mimico Neighborhood Mobility project. 

If Toronto is going to meet its TransformTO goal of having 75% of all trips under 
5 km taken by biking, walking or taking transit by 2030, we need to implement 
safe cycling and pedestrian infrastructure across the city, especially in areas that 
lack access to safe active modes of transportation. To help expedite the work 
needed, I support the request by Transportation Services to streamline the reporting 
process for the by-law amendment submissions for all approved cycling 
infrastructure projects. 

I hope that I can count on your unanimous support and vote in favour of the city 
staff recommendations outlined in their thorough 38 page report! 

Thank you for your consideration, 

(Name of person submitting communication) 
(Postal Code of person submitting communication) 

EMAILS FROM: 

Maria Millar 
Hamilton Choi 
Christopher Killam 
Azad Memon 
Timothy Lee 
Catherine Kosik 
Tanya Bruce 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Lauren Carter 
Katrusia Balan 
Dihan 
Lindsay Wiginton 
Amy Rogers 
Paul Balan 
Gabe Oatley 
Colleen Burke 
Marnie Sutherland 
Kevin Morgan 
Matt Welke 
Chris Gapski 
Caitlin Smith 


